
W E ' R E  M O V I N G !
The Education Office will close 

11-12 April, 2024 for relocation from 
Gunter Annex to its permanent location 

in Bldg 501 on Maxwell AFB. 
The office will reopen at its new location on 15 APR 24. 

DLPT testers scheduled to test on 11-12 April will test at Bldg 501. 
**Please enter through the door 

on the right (ALS) side of the building.**

For assistance, please email: 42fss.edu@us.af.mil  and 
we will respond as soon as possible. 


